Governing Council

Each year at the AGM, which is held in February/March, a Governing Council Committee is elected. This committee is responsible for the decision making of this Centre. It works closely with the educators in determining the highest quality programs for our children, the maintenance and development of our Centre, its equipment, and also works within the guidelines of the Department for Education. All parents of the Centre are invited to attend Governing Council meetings, which are twice per term.